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              We are a parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

April 25, 2024                     
 
 
Dear Families,   
 
It was great to see so many of you at our last Parent Meeting 
for the year. It was fun to have our very own Mr. Dizon,            
former playground supervisor/para educator, as our Water 
Safety speaker and sharing some valuable information with us. 
 
Thanks to the Social Committee for the Social Time before 
each meeting. The treats have really been appreciated. 
Thanks to Michelle Owens for serving as our Chair and to 
Carla Weber for being the scribe this year.  
       
Thanks to Franki Aquino and Jenn Emil and the Social Committee for planning the 
Spring Fling. We appreciate all you do for our school community, especially helping 
us have fun. 
 
 
Reminder:  Fundraising and Service Time Commitments 
Any Fundraising and Service Time Commitments are due May 1st.  Outstanding 
fundraising balances will be added to your tuition on May 15th. Outstanding service 
time balances will be added to your tuition on May 22. If you have any questions, 
please let us know. 
 
Charleston Wrap Fundraiser                                      
This is the last week for this fundraiser. Place your orders today. 
 
Elementary Summer Band Program 
Join Miss McKamey for musical fun July 8-12 at Kennedy Catholic High School.  
Copy link and paste in your browser to register your child.                                              
http://students.arbitersports.com/ 
 
MAP Testing  
Beginning next week, students in grades two-eight will be taking the Measure of           
Academic Progress (MAP) Test. We are sending a schedule of the testing times to 
you. Please be sure your child gets a good night’s rest the night before each testing 
date and has a nutritious lunch and snacks on those days. Please encourage your child 
to do his/her very best on the test so we can see the growth he/she has made this year. 
 
First Communion 
We are looking forward to First Communion on May 4th. The second graders have 
been waiting all year to be able to join us in receiving the Eucharist at Mass.  Please 
keep the little ones in your prayers as they prepare to receive the Body and Blood of 
Jesus. 
 
Accreditation               
A copy of the Executive Summary of the Finding of the Visiting Committee is in the 
envelope today. We can all be very proud of our school, and we look forward to 
working on our goals to help make St. Vincent’s the best school we can be. If you 
have any questions about the summary, let me know. 
         
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us. 
With my love and prayers, 
 

What’s happening? 
 
 
April 26 
Spring Fling, 5-8pm 
 
May 1                                                         
May Crowning, 10:45 
 
May 2  
Class Photos 
School Commission, 7pm 
 
May 3 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
May 4 
1st Communion Mass, 10:30am 
 
May 6-10 
6th Graders Attending the Outdoor 
School 
 
May 8 
Kennedy Band Festival at Kennedy 
Catholic High School, 7pm 
 
May 10  
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
May 20 
Federal Way Library Assemblies 
Grades 5-8, 9:30 
Prek-Grade 4, 10:30 

                                   Easter Season 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

 


